From: judith brown

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 7:11 PM

To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; PEC <pec@london.ca> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] support for Greg Keane's porch application

I am writing this letter in support of Greg Keane's application for renovations to his front porch and railings at 332 St James St. I am a neighbour on St James St.

He and his family have planned and undertaken extensive and most attractive renovations to their home. They have always kept the original character of the house uppermost in their considerations. Please support their porch renovation plans.

Yours sincerely,

Judith Brown